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Harrisonburg Police Investigate Shooting 

 
 At approximately 1:30 am on Saturday, June 25, 2016 officers from the Harrisonburg 
Police Department responded to a call of shots fired in the area of the 100-block of North Main 
Street.  Witnesses explained that at least three shots were fired at two individuals at the corner 
of North Main Street and East Wolfe Street.  The shots were reported to have been fired from a 
gray sedan with a loud exhaust.  One of the shots may have struck one of the individuals, but 
the extent of the injury, if any, is unknown as each of the parties involved left the scene prior to 
the officers’ arrival.  One of the potential victims reportedly left as a passenger in a blue or gray 
car and the gray suspect vehicle fled after the shots were fired.   Shell casings from a 9mm 
handgun were recovered at the scene and officers continue to investigate the incident. 
 The HPD is concerned for the wellbeing of the individuals involved in this incident and 
wishes to prevent further acts of violence.  The department requests that anyone with 
information pertaining to this case contact the Major Crimes Unit at (540) 437-2640.  Callers 
can provide anonymous tips at CrimeSolvers: 540-574-5050 or text "HPD" plus the tip to 
CRIMES (274637).  Witnesses are reminded that CrimeSolvers may award monetary 
compensation for providing pertinent information regarding this or other criminal 
investigations.       


